
 

International Eventing Officials Club (IEOC)  www.ieoc.info  mail@ieoc.info 

Tuesday, 19 April 2022 
 

A Regional Meeting of the IEOC will be held at 

 

Badminton Horse Trials, on 

Friday 6th May 2022, after the dressage, in 

Royal Gloucestershire Hussars (RGH) tent 

By kind permission of Rupert de Mauley, RGH 

 
 
 

AGENDA 
 

1. Welcome: Sue Stewart, IEOC Secretary General  
 

2. Apologies 
 

3. Report on recent IEOC activities from Sue Stewart, IEOC Secretary General 
 

4. Report from David O’Connor, Chairman, FEI Eventing Committee 
 
If you have any questions you would like the IEOC to put to David O’Connor or 
Catrin Norinder, please send them to Sue Stewart, IEOC Secretary General 
(mail@ieoc.info) by Monday 25th April 
 

5. Report from Bruce Haskell, President, ERA  
 

6. Update on the future of deformable technology in the sport – Mats Bjorneton, 
Founder of Mim 
 

7. Any Other Business 
 

8. Venue and date for the 21st IEOC AGM  
 
 
 
 
Sue Stewart, IEOC Secretary General 
mail@ieoc.info  
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